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Closure of York Street from 47th to 48th

avenues

As part of the Colorado Department of Transportation’s Central 70 Project, York Street between 47th and 48th

avenues will close starting Aug. 13 through November for utility and railroad trackwork. Business access will be

maintained.

Construction activities will take place during the daytime hours on weekdays between 7 a.m. and 9 p.m. and

on weekends between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.

For questions and concerns, please call the 24-hour hotline at 833-C70-INFO (833-270-INFO).

Thank you for your patience. This work is weather-dependent and subject to change.




